September 22, 2015

Deputy Inspector Terence Hurson Commander 121st Precinct 970 Richmond Avenue Staten Island, New York 10314

Dear Deputy Inspector Hurson:

I hope this letter finds you well.

I was recently contacted by concerned Travis residents regarding the dramatic increase in speeding by large trucks on Victory Boulevard between Travis Avenue and the West Shore Expressway.

According to my constituents, these speeding trucks are creating a dangerous condition for residents, including schoolchildren who walk on and wait for buses on Victory Boulevard.

I am, therefore, writing to ask you to conduct zero-tolerance enforcement activities against the speeding truck traffic in this area. According to my constituents, the problem is most acute during overnight and morning hours.

I thank you for your attention to this matter and look forward to your response.

Very truly yours,



